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BY EMAIL  

October 25, 2021 

Mioara Domokos 
Director of Finance 
Grimsby Power Incorporated  
mioarad@grimsbypower.com 

Dear Ms. Domokos:  

Re: Grimsby Power Incorporated (Grimsby Power) 
Application for 2022 Cost of Service Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0027 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
October 22, 2021, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of interrogatory 
responses from October 25, 2021 to October 28, 2021.  

The OEB grants Grimsby Power’s request for an extension. Grimsby Power shall file 
with the OEB and serve all parties, its interrogatory responses by October 28, 2021. 
The dates for all other procedural steps in Procedural Order No. 1 remain unchanged.  

 

Yours truly,  

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
 
 
 
 
c:  All Parties  

Amy La Selva, amyl@grimsbypower.com 
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